
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CITY OF BUCHANAN 
City Commission 

 
The City of Buchanan is considering a Michigan Department of Natural Resources (DNR) Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund 
(MNRTF) grant application to fund the Kayak Launch Project in Buchanan, MI. 

 
A Public Hearing has been set for Monday, May 8, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at Buchanan City Hall, 302 N. Redbud Trail, Buchanan, Michigan 
49107.The purpose of the Public Hearing is for the City Commission to receive public comment regarding the submittal of a Michigan 
Department of Natural Resources (DNR) Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund (MNRTF) grant application to fund the Kayak Launch 
Project in Buchanan, MI. The project will consist of the development of an ADA accessible kayak launch that will be located at Riverfront 
Park in Buchanan, MI.  
 
Parties seeking visual or audio accommodation may contact Clerk Kalla Langston at (269) 695-3844, or via email at 
clerk@cityofbuchanan.com preferably with as much advance notice as possible, so that suitable arrangements can be made to help 
make needed accommodations. 

 
Written comments may also be submitted in advance of the meeting to Community Development Director Richard Murphy either by 
delivery to Buchanan City Hall, or via email to rmurphy@cityofbuchanan.com. 
 
Richard Murphy                                                             Kalla Langston 
Community Development Director  City Clerk 
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